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https://www.facebook.com/swregional/ 

 
  

Principal’s Message 

 
Thank you to all of the parents and        
guardians who attended our Back to      
School Night. We are looking forward to a        
great year! 
 

Dates To Remember 
9/13​-Cross Country Forms Due 
9/21​-Woodbourne Park 5k 
9/21​-8th grade WDC Car Wash 
Fundraiser @ Tractor Supply (10 a.m.- 2 
p.m.) 
9/25​-BOE Meeting @7 p.m. 
9/26​-School Pictures @ SMS 
10/7-10/11​-Week of Respect 
10/21-10/25​-School Violence Awareness 
Week 
10/28-11/1​-Red Ribbon Week 

 

 
School pictures at SMS will take place on        
Thursday, September 26th. Forms for     
school pictures will be sent home with       
students shortly. 

 

PTO 
 

 
Please consider joining our District Parent      
Teacher Organization. It is an extremely      
active organization that has had a      
profoundly positive impact on our district.      
http://swpto.digitalpto.com/ 

 
 

Forms, Forms, Forms... 
 

 
 
On Thursday, September 5th, students     
were given three forms to take home.       
Please complete the pink health form, the       
green student information form and the      
white free and reduced lunch form (if it        
applies) and return these forms to the       
SMS main office ​before Friday,     
September 20th. 

 
 

 
 

 

8th Grade Washington, D.C. 
Car Wash Fundraiser 

 
On Saturday, September 21st, the 8th      
grade trip fundraising committee will be      
holding a car wash at Tractor Supply on        
Route 23 in Wantage from 10 a.m. until 2         
p.m.. All proceeds will go to reduce the        
cost of the Washington, D.C. trip for our        
8th grade students. Permission slips are      
located in the back of the cafeteria.       
Additional permission slips will be     
available when you drop your student off       
to assist with the car wash should you        
need another copy. 

We are excited to announce that we now        
offer a new online payment system called       
PaySchools Central. PaySchools Central    
provides all parents in our district with an        
easy way to manage lunch and breakfast       
accounts. This can all be done in the        
convenience of your own home through      
an easy-to-use online portal:  

www.payschoolscentral.com  
Or while on the go with a convenient        
mobile app. You will need to register at        
the link above. Additional information can      
be found on our school website in the        
department section under the food service      
tab or in the parent portal. If you need         
help along the way, please contact      
PaySchools Central at 1-877-393-6628 or     
email them at:   
psc_help@payschools.com.  

http://swpto.digitalpto.com/
http://www.payschoolscentral.com/


 
 

 

Community Events 

Annual Woodbourne 5K 
Saturday, September 21, 9 a.m. at      
Woodbourne Park. Registration / pack     
pickup 8-8:30 a.m.  
 
 
Wantage Day 
The Wantage Day Fall Festival will be held        
on Saturday, September 28, 2019, from 12       
p.m. until 4 p.m. at Woodbourne Veterans       
Memorial Park. There will be events and       
demonstrations by local fire departments,     
first aid squads, businesses, non-profits,     
schools and youth clubs. There will be       
raffles and giveaways as well as      
inflatables, games and contests and crafts.      
Come join us! 
 

 

 
The Parent Portal is a tool in our Realtime         
Student Management system that allows     
parents to have access to their child’s       
grades. Please take a moment to visit our        
website at www.swregional.org and log     
on to the Parent Portal. There you can        
review all required documents, answer     
questions included in the portal and verify       
that your contact information is up to       
date. Please complete the information in      
the Parent Portal by Friday, September      
20th. 
 

STEAM 
 
Mrs. Weiss-Connors has asked for     
donations of 1 and 2 liter empty soda        
bottles for use in her STEAM courses.       
Any donations can be dropped off in her        
classroom. 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Nurse’s Corner 
 

 
Any student who will participate in a       
school sport must have the required NJ       
state sports physical completed.    
Additionally, students are not permitted to      
carry medication in school unless cleared      
by the nurse per NJ state law. Please        
bring any Inhaler, Epipen and/or other      
medication, along with a physician order,      
to Mrs. Anderson as soon as possible.       
Lastly, please remember to call the      
absentee line if your child will be absent        
from school. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 


